
 

 
 

***NEWS ALERT*** 
 

For Immediate Release, Media Contact: 
Leah Yam  | leah@marinegroupbw.com  | 619-621-2220 

 
San Diego Marine Group Dive Boat Delivery Crew  

Rescues Diver Off Coast of West Palm Beach 
 
 

(West Palm Beach, FL, March 20, 2015): A male diver in his mid 20s was found adrift in the Gulf 
Stream three miles offshore south of West Palm Beach and north of Lake Worth by a civilian delivery 
crew of a Navy dive Boat at approximately 8:00PM on Tuesday, March 17 2015. Captain Peter 
Horner and crew members Josh Clark and Matthew Haskell of San Diego-based Marine Group Boat 
Works, a boatbuilder of various workboats, were on their way to delivering the fourth newly built dive 
boat to the Navy when they saw a series of what looked like emergency flashlight signals in the 
water. Immediately upon confirmation that it was a person in need of help, Horner notified the U.S. 
Coast Guard station at Lake Worth and led his crew on a successful rescue and return mission. 
 
Horner maneuvered the dive boat closer to the victim and left the engines in neutral while Clark and 
Haskell prepared the swim ladder and life line. In speaking to the victim in the water, it was 
confirmed that there were no injuries but he reported being extremely exhausted.  The crew threw 
him the life line with a pre-tied bowline, and he put it around his chest. The crew pulled him in and 
lifted him up onboard.  
 
The victim reported he was diving on the Princess Anne shipwreck while his friend waited for him in 
a 19’ Key West boat on the surface.  When he surfaced, he was unable to locate the boat or his 
friend. He tried swimming ashore but the northerly current in the Gulf Stream was really strong that 
he eventually became exhausted and was unable to continue that effort.  He had been in the water 
for approximately two hours when he was found. 
 
Throughout the rescue, Horner was in constant communication with the Coast Guard who had also 
been contacted by the diver’s friend.  
 
“We’re happy to have been at the right place at the right time with the Coast Guard supporting us through 
the entire effort,” said Horner.  
 
The Coast Guard coordinated the meeting location of both vessels and the diver was later safely 
returned to his friend. 
 
More Information:  
Marine Group Boat Works, Leah Yam, Director of Communications, 619-621-2220 
Coast Guard Station Lake Worth, Petty Officer Green, (561) 844 5030 
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